
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
BRAMBLES PRIMARY ACADEMY UNIFORM UPDATE 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We are very proud of our academy and part of our school contract is that all children wear our full uniform. We 
have the highest expectations of our pupils and therefore we expect all pupils to adhere to the following: 

 
Uniform 

 Navy blue cardigan or jumper from Lollipops with logo, or 

plain navy blue jumper. 
 

 Pale blue shirt, blouse or polo shirt. 
 

 Black or grey trousers/skirt/pinafore or blue and grey tartan 

skirt/pinafore (see photo) Blue or white checked or striped 
summer dresses may be worn in the summer months. 

 
 Plain ankle or knee length socks or plain tights. 

 
 Black or grey shorts in summer for boys and girls. 

 
 PE kit includes a white t-shirt, blue or black shorts and 

a change of shoes. In winter, children may bring long tops 
and bottoms for the cold weather. 

 
 Please may we kindly request that clothing is labelled with 

your child’s name. 
 

Shoes 

 Flat, black school shoes. No trainers. We also ask that shoes do not have logos. 
 

 If children wish to play football on the field or MUGA at break time/lunchtime, they must bring a change of 

footwear. 
 

 In the summer, children may wear flat supportive sandals with socks. They should be black, white or navy. 
 
 

Hair 
 

 We request that children with hair past their shoulders tie it back, hair is not dyed or shaved into patterns. 

 Children should only wear one pair of small studs in their ears and or a watch. No other jewellery is 
 

permitted. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 
Mr Higgins 
Head Teacher 


